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Good evening, 

 

I am writing today to support the amendment to HB3431 which would utilized $30m in 

general fund dollars to fund the EEIP program instead of cannabis tax revenue. This 

would leave funding for the vital work to implement Measure 110 untouched, while 

also facilitating the necessary investments outlined in HB3431.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Andrew Greenhalgh-Johnson 

Silverton  


